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The interview committee consisting of Brian Bagley, Sue Ballou, Katie Morrow, Katie Livolsi and myself
is proud to bring our finalist, Kathie Wilson, to the school board for nomination. Kathie comes to us
with several years of experience as a special education case manager at Londonderry High School. Her
knowledge of and expertise in working with the unique needs of middle and high school students was
evident in the interview process and led us to a unanimous decision.

On our most recent early release day, our contracted service providers, Kristen Douglass OTR/L and Rita
Manley, COTA/L presented a workshop on Sensory Processing Disorder. Paraeducators, ABA Therapists
and School Counseling staff attended, listened to strategies to be implemented in the classroom and
participated in a make and take session creating their very own stress relievers! We thank Kristen and
Rita for a very informative and interactive workshop.

Respectfully Submitted,

Betty Moore
Director of Student Support Services
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